



Table of contents

Volunteering Facilitator: [Marc Laporte](#)

Recording

Watch the recording of the meeting [here](#).

When

Our monthly meetings are the third Thursday of each month at 14h UTC so the meeting for June is on **Thursday, June 20, 2024 at 14:00:00 UTC time** (click to check time zone in your location)

Where

- <https://live.tiki.org>

What

See [Roundtable Meetings](#) for a detailed description.

Topics

First hour, quick news

1. Status report on [TikiFestParis2024](#)
2. PWA / offline trackers: https://gitlab.com/tikiwiki/tiki/-/merge_requests/4654
3. Update on Drawflow integration https://gitlab.com/tikiwiki/tiki/-/merge_requests/4178 and https://iot.dev4.evoludata.com/tiki-iot_dashboard.php
4. Cypht 2.1.x (Marc)
 - <https://github.com/cypht-org/cypht/releases/>
 - Progress on Docker: <https://github.com/cypht-org/cypht/pull/1001> (Rodriguez)
5. Tiki Newsletter ([@Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist](#))
6. UX Improvements of file uploads in editors (and file manager) (John and Josaphat)
7. Major changes to the [@tiki.org](#) mail server (Marc and Sammy)
 - Forum to mailing list sync: [forum26](#)
8. ...

put your topic (max. 5-10 minutes) into the list above

Second hour, longer topics

1. [Tiki27](#) release schedule and process (Roberto and Rodriguez)
 - status update on: https://gitlab.com/tikiwiki/tiki/-/merge_requests
 - [Regressions in 27.x](#)
 - `_custom` code: any issues reported by the community?
 - headerlib: https://gitlab.com/tikiwiki/tiki/-/merge_requests/4889

put your topic (max. 15 minutes) into the list above

Chat log

Pages related to this one

One page links to [Roundtable Meeting 2024 06](#)

- [Roundtable Meetings](#)

[Previous](#)

[Next](#)